
November 4, 2013 

HELPERS REQUIRED FOR LAKE HAYES WEEDING PROJECT - THURSDAY NOVEMBER 

7th FROM 9.00AM 

Last week a keen group met to weed around the many natives planted originally by 

Queenstown Trails Trust friends and added onto by Neill and Barbara Simpson.   We need to 

continue this effort and plan to meet this Thursday at 9.00am on the south end of Lake Hayes 

by the highway. 

If you can join the weeding team, please bring a grubber or gardening fork, gloves, a high viz 

vest, morning tea, any (or should that read many) friends and lots of enthusiasm.  Parking is 

on the Queenstown end of the approach to the area and on the lake side of the road.  

 

We need to be well off the road edge. Many helpers should see the main weeding task 

finished this week and then Neill can spray when the weeds have died and shriveled up! 

  

Please ring Barb Simpson for information - phone 442-2035. 

 


